BRISTOL HARBOR COMMISSION

To: Honorable Town Council

From: Steven Januario, Chairman, The Harbor Commission

Date: June 4, 2025

Subject: Approval of Bristol Harbor Commission Policies

The Bristol Harbor Commission respectfully submits the Policies of The Bristol Harbor Commission
for your review and approval. These policies establish clear guidelines to ensure the responsible
management, safety, and sustainability of Bristol Harbor.

We request your support in the adoption of these policies to strengthen harbor operations.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if further clarification is needed.
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